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EDWARD L. MACCOROY TELEPHONE
(314) 889-5889

ASSOCIATE VICE CHANCELLOR
FOR RESEARCH Decanber 14, 1977

Mr. Raymond J. Woodrow
Princeton University
Post Office Box 36
Princeton, New Jersey 08540

Dear Ray:

I would .like to congratulate you on a most. interesting and IIDSt
revealing survey of university patent policies and practices . I hope
yoU or others will continue to pursue study of this area. As is the
case with most studies, yours raises as marty new questions as it answers
and continual pursuit of greater understanding should, in time, make a
significant contribution to the success of invention management in the
aggregate in the university world.

Finally, I would apologize for not responding to your questionnaire.

Sincerely,

~cQ
Edward L. MacCordy
Associate Vice Chancellor
for Research
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